
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next board meeting on                  
18 October 2023. Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, the 
following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board: 

Liquor and gaming applications 
Zetland Hotel at Green Square, Zetland – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
and a gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Zetland Hotel at Green Square, Zetland – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
and a poker machine permit transfer 
New Ivanhoe Hotel, Blackheath – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement lease 
Plough & Ale, Calderwood – Application for a gaming machine entitlement lease transfer 

Woolgoolga Beach Tavern, Woolgoolga – Application to increase time allowed to fulfil local 
impact assessment 
Argenton Hotel, Argenton – Application to increase time allowed to fulfil local impact assessment  

Rafferty’s Resort, Cams Wharf – Application to increase time allowed to fulfil local impact 
assessment  
Hurlstone Park Hotel, Hurlstone Park – Application to increase time allowed to fulfil local impact 
assessment  
IGA Brunswick Heads, Brunswick Heads – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Foodworks Tarrawanna, Tarrawanna – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Bankstown Fine Wine and Liquors, Bankstown – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Liquorland, Laurieton – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Hybrid West End Pty Ltd, Newcastle West – Application for a new small bar with extended trading 
authorisation 
Woy Woy Hotel, Woy Woy – Application for a new extended trading authorisation 

Mitch Hotel, Alexandria – Application for a new full hotel licence with minor’s area authorisation 

Hope @ Honeysuckle, Newcastle – Application for the removal of a full hotel licence with a minor’s 
area authorisation 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to 
an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website:  
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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